
From: 	 Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO); Weinstein, Jason; Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
CC: 	 Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/18/2011 7:42:06 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Rough draft response to Smith's 3/9/ letter re Fast & Furious 

Reviewing now. Thx. 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 12:01 PM 
To: Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: Rough draft response to Smith's 3/9/ letter re Fast & Furious 

Please see the enclosed draft, which we have crafted from Jason's original doc and my notes from the meeting 

yesterday. Could we ask you all to take a look at this and edit it as needed to fill in the blanks and otherwise flesh 

it out if possible before we circulate it to the broader group? Thanks much — I advised Matt Axelrod that we'd try to 

have something for him by Monday. We'll also need to draft responses to the Issa and Grassley responses, which 

we can begin now in OLA, but your assistances in moving ahead on this Smith response would be most helpful. 

Thanks. Please call if it would be easier to talk about this on the phone. We're here. << File: Smith Project 

Gunrunner response.docx >> 
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